Buxton to Bakewell Cycle route
Archaeological Research Services are currently undertaking a desk-top and walkover survey along the route of a proposed cycle route between Buxton and Bakewell. The Peak District National Park Authority is working with Cycle England to develop the cycle route that follows the Monsal trail on the former line of the Manchester, Buxton, Matlock and Midlands Railway. The upper section of the railway was opened in 1849 with the Buxton extension being opened between 1863 and 1867. By 1871 the whole of the line was being run by Midland Railway. 
An extensive Romano British settlement including terraces, stone banks and enclosures, sits within a contemporary field system very close to the route of the cycle way. Additionally, the proposed route will pass through a number of existing tunnels that until now have been closed for public safety. In order to complete the survey a number of sources will be consulted including a range of historical documents and records as well as aerial photographs.
